
The monthly meeting for the Town of Grant was held August 8th, 2022. 

Chairman Mark Dietsche called the meeting to order. Minutes of the July 11th, 2022, meeting were read. 

Supervisor David Buchner a motion to accept the minutes as read.  Supervisor Brad Larson seconded the 

motion. Motion carried.  

The treasurer’s report was given. Motion made by Dave Buchner to accept the treasurer’s report, 

seconded by   Brad Larson. Motion carried.  

Supervisor Dave Buchner asked for public comment. 

The WTA meeting was fairly quiet. Drug testing was discussed, and the county has decided to no longer 

provide drug testing. Mark Dietsche has volunteered to look into this.  

BIL funding is no longer available. Cedar Corp. representative, Dennis Macke, came to the meeting and 

further explained LRIP-S and LRIP-D. These are two very different funding programs than the traditional 

LRIP. The town will further discuss having an engineering firm apply for this funding. There is current 

interest in applying for this funding. LRIP-D is discretionary funding and is 50/50. LRIP-S is Supplemental 

funding and will pay up to 90/10. 

Patrolman’s report was given. Current town paving plan is to finish 930th Street and pulverize part of 

1170th Ave next year. Also looking at working on 810th Street, and there is an additional road through 

the bluff west of Cty Rd W that is getting rough. Fire Extinguishers for the town shop need to be 

recharged or replaced.  

Motion to approve lot location for Aaron Sonnenberg by Mark Dietsche and seconded by Dave Buchner. 

Motion Passed.  

Bills were audited, approved, and paid.  

Brad Larson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Dave Buchner. Motion carried. 

Roseann Bowe, Clerk 


